
KSA Parks Committee
January 2014 Meeting Summary

The following is a summary of the January 2014 KSA Parks Committee meeting proceedings
based on notes taken by the KSA Parks Committee chairman. This summary is intended to help
keep the community associations, and thus KSA residents better informed of KSA activities.

THESE ARE NOT OFFICIAL MEETING MINUTES.

The KSA Parks Committee met in the South Woodland Hills Community Room on Thursday, January 2,
2014. Only 7 of the required 10 members to constitute a quorum were in attendance. Thus, no business
requiring a vote could be undertaken. With some 30 community associations comprising KSA, we
certainly should have no problem getting at least 10 to attend our committee meetings.

As of December 31, 2013, total park expenditures of $351,783 were $99,016 under budget. Entryways
total expenditures of $184,223 were $7,549 under budget. These are preliminary figures.

Two members of the public were present. A representative of the Kingwood Rugby inquired whether there
was space for rugby fields in KSA parks. He was told that all field space in our parks is leased to other
sports, and suggested he contact Alliance Soccer to see if they could share fields. A woman expressed
concern for River Grove Park since she noticed the for sale sign at the foot of Woodland Hills Drive.

It was reported that work on clearing the CenterPoint tree cutting in Deer Ridge Park has starter but has
been hampered by wet conditions. A leak in the women’s restroom required replacing two valves. New
windscreens were installed at the tennis courts.

At River Grove Park, work is proceeding on reconstituting the disc golf course. Adult exercise equipment
has been installed. Tables, benches, and gazebo floors were power washed.

Dead trees were removed in Creekwood Nature Area.

Respectfully submitted
January 6, 2013

Richard P. McGucken, Chairman
KSA Parks Committee


